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Nicholas Gonsalves

From: Cathy Bern <Cathy.Bern@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 15 November 2016 3:41 PM
To: Lisa Foley
Cc: Elisabeth Bailey; Carolyn Crebbin; Nicholas Cavallo
Subject: Email to JRPP Secretariat - advice with respect to Regional Development 

Application - Regional Development Committee  - Proposed Car Park -  Nowra - 
RA15/1000

Lisa,  
 
Please see below.   
 
This is the resolution of the Regional Committee with respect to the Regional Application.   
 
Please forward to the Panel Members who will be considering the matter next week. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Cathy Bern 
Section Manager - Development 
Shoalhaven City Council 
 
Phone (02) 4429 3527 
Bridge Rd (PO Box 42) NOWRA  NSW  2541 
Cathy.Bern@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au 
www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au 
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This message may contain both confidential and privileged information intended only 
for the addressee named above. 
If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately then 
destroy the original message. 


